
Tahoe  bear  book  to  be
released in Spanish

Krissi  Russell  has  written  a
bilingual  version  of  her
original  sing-along  story  “In
The  Meadow  (Don’t  Feed  Our
Bears).”

“No Alimente a nuestros osos – Don’t Feed Our Bears” features
the same full color illustrations and the same toe tapping
melody. The difference is there are now two musical versions
of the same message: Don’t feed our Tahoe wildlife.

Whether it’s a bear in the street, a coyote in the meadow, or
Canada geese on the beach, you’re bound to encounter wildlife
in Tahoe. This sing-along story is designed for Tahoe locals
and visitors, the young and the young at heart.

Digital download of music is included with purchase of the 32-
page soft cover book. Each page is written in Spanish and
English. Release date is Aug. 1.

The South Shore author will be in the lobby at Lake Tahoe
Community College during the Spanish Summer Institute on July
31-Aug. 2.

Russell has been a Spanish teacher in the Lake Tahoe Unified
School District for 24 years.

For  more  information  go  online  or  contact  Russell  at
Littlebearbooks@att.net.
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